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	Comments


The Lone Star Chapter of the Sierra Club supports quick implementation of NPRR 260, which would create a new category of users accessing data on the ERCOT market and endorses the impact assessment.  This NPPR has already been approved by the Board, has already undergone an impact assessment, and is included as an item in the annual approved budget.  Therefore there is no reason to delay. 
The present approved NPPR already allows ERCOT to charge fees for this new type of user. As the Lone Star Chapter of the Sierra Club may be one of the customers of this new service, we fully support an appropriate one-time registration fee as well as an annual use fee. This will help pay for the time of ERCOT staff in setting up and managing access to market information.

While I am not able to attend the PRS meeting this Thursday due to a previous commitment, I would suggest that an entity make the following, or a similar recommendation: 

“PRS supports the impact assessment for NPRR 260, and recommends that the Board establish a reasonable registration and user fee, such as a $500 registration fee for these MIS registered users, as well as an annual $100 user fee.”
The Sierra Club hopes the PRS will move the impact analysis forward with a reasonable registration and user fee. 
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